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CPUC Information Alert: CPUC Safety Leadership Conference Set for Los Angeles

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is hosting a Safety Leadership Forum in 
Southern California focused on how Boards and Executive Leadership impact organizational 
success in the area of safety culture and safety practices, and what Boards and Executive 
Leadership can do to address those organizational failures.

When: Oct. 23, 2012, 9 a.m. 11:30 a.m.

Where: CPUC Auditorium, 320 W. 4th St., Los Angeles

Who: Robert Sumwalt, Member of the National Transportation Safety Board will discuss the 
critical role of leadership in preventing organizational accidents. Mortimer Downey III, Vice 
Chairman of the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority Board, will discuss his 
Board’s role in Metro’s efforts to recover from the tragic Fort Totten train accident in 2009 by 
refocusing its mission on safety.

On June 26, 2012, the CPUC hosted a similar Safety Leadership Conference in San Francisco 
and committed to bring the same information to Southern California. A video webcast of the 
June conference and the presentations shown are available at
www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/even.ts/SafetvLeadershipConferen.ce06262012.htm.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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